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The ERO Working Group on Digitalisation in Dentistry, E-Health, and Artificial Intelligence 

has successfully fulfilled all planned objectives for the period preceding May 2025. 

Despite the absence of formal group meetings during this reporting period, significant 

coordination was conducted with a similar working group within the Council of European 

Dentists (CED). This cooperation led to the successful drafting and submission of statements 

to relevant EU bodies addressing critical issues in digitalisation, e-health, and artificial 

intelligence within the dental field. 

One of the key planned topics, concerning data format standards, has been resolved in 

coordination with ongoing developments at the EU level. The specific data format addressed 

was finalized and standardized at the EU, negating the need for further direct intervention 

from our Working Group. 

Our group will convene formally in Almaty to discuss and outline strategic objectives and to 

identify new priority topics moving forward. 

The Working Group remains committed to enhancing digital innovation, e-health practices, 

and artificial intelligence integration within dentistry to promote improved patient outcomes 

and streamlined clinical workflows. 
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